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The Corbet School 
 

Music Service Tuition – Registration Form (2016-17) 
 
If you would like your child to receive instrument or vocal tuition please complete the 
form below and return it to school. We will allocate your child to a teacher or will add 
them to a waiting list and will let you know when there are sufficient pupils to start a 
new group. You will receive an invoice at the beginning of each term. 
 
 
 

Name of Child  Tutor group 

Address  

  Post Code 

Telephone  

Instrument  Grade 

 

 

 

 

In order for lessons to continue the following conditions must be met: 

1).  School must hold a current year Registration Form 

2).  Invoices must be paid within the credit terms of 21 days 

3).  Pupils must be in regular attendance 

If any of these conditions are not met school reserves the right to cancel lessons without 

notice. 

 

 

I have read and agree to the information above and overleaf, I would like my 

child to have Music Service tuition. 

  

Signed Parent/Guardian 

Name (Printed)  Date 

 

Please return this form to the school office  
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The Corbet School       

In association with 

 
The Shropshire Music Service       

 
A Great Opportunity! 
 
Learning an instrument can be fun and is a great way for pupils to acquire skills such as self 
discipline and commitment. It can also help to improve self esteem and self confidence. 
 
Most instruments are taught in small groups and once they progress pupils can join one of 
many area and county ensembles and orchestras, so learning can also be a great way to 
make new friends. 
 
Our teachers are highly trained and experienced musicians, and support schools across the 
county. 
 
Each lesson usually lasts for 20 minutes with 34 lessons provided in an academic year. 
 
Music Teachers have been asked to teach pupils in groups where possible as this helps to 
keep costs as low as possible. However, if this is not possible for ‘educational reasons’ solo 
lessons may continue for a period at the school’s discretion. 
 
The price for lessons is reviewed each term, and will be £10 for a 20 minute lesson.  Where 
teachers agree a different time schedule a pro rata charge will be applied. 
 
Invoices will be issued at the start of each term with payment due within 21 days from receipt 
of invoice. 
 
If a teacher misses a lesson for any reason a replacement lesson will be provided as soon as 
possible.  It will not be possible to make a refund where the pupil misses a lesson.   
 
If your child wishes to stop having tuition half a term’s notice is required by the Music 
Service, which must be given to the school in writing.  Payment will still be due for these 
lessons even if the student does not attend.  This will provide an opportunity for the tutor to 
revise groups if necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 

Keith Rendell 
 
Keith Rendell 
School Business Manager 


